
 

VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS, OHIO 

VILLAGE COUNCIL 

 

REVISED LEGAL NOTICE  

 
In keeping with federal, state and local mandates regarding the COVID-19 virus, and pursuant to 

O.R.C. 121.22(F) and HHCO 103.04, notice is hereby given that Village Council will be meeting 

remotely, via audio means, and the Council members will not be meeting in person at Village 

Hall or any one room.  All meetings going forward will be in this format until further public 

notice.  

 

In order to be as transparent as possible and comply with the Ohio Open Meetings Law, 

members of the public may attend the meeting by telephone.  Any individual who wishes to 

listen to the Council or Committee meeting may dial the direct number set forth below.  Anyone 

wishing to listen to the meeting is asked to join the telephone conference prior to the meeting 

time, so as to avoid interruptions. A complete list of meeting dates and times can be found on the 

Council page of the Village of Highland Hills website:  www.vhhohio.org, or by calling Village 

Hall at 216-283-3000. 

 

The direct dial telephone number is as follows: 

 

Telephone number – 516-387-8254 

 

Residents may participate during the Public Comment portion of the meeting.  We appreciate 

your continued understanding and cooperation at this time. 

 

 

      VILLAGE OF HIGHLAND HILLS, OHIO 

      VILLAGE COUNCIL 

 
        
       Margaret Sikon 
      BY:__________________________________ 

       Margaret Sikon 

       Clerk of Council 

 

 

 
Posted: 09/04/20 

 

http://www.vhhohio.org/

